BAGONG PILIPINAS

06 February 2024

INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE
(ICT-BAC)

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF TIME OF THE BID OPENING

Please be informed of the change of time of the bid opening scheduled on 07 February 2024
(Wednesday) Via Hybrid Set-up[Video Conferencing using Microsoft (MS) Teams] for the procurement
projects mentioned below due to lack of quorum of the ICT-BAC on the originally scheduled time,
with the following details:

PROJECT FROM TO
1. ITB-GS-20231207-01
Two (2) Year Multi-Protocol 07 February 2024 07 February 2024
Label Switching (MPLS) Leased
Lines Subscription for Various 10 AM. 1 P.M.

LANDBANK Field Units (27 Sites)

2. ITB-GS-20231218-01

Supply and Delivery of 300 Units 07 February 2024 07 February 2024
All-in-One Computer

10 AM. 1P.M.

Relatedly, pursuant to Section 29 of RA 9184’s IRR “in case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due
to justifiable reasons, the BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the opening of
bids on the next working day or at the soonest possible time through the issuance of Notice of
Postponement to be posted at PhilGEPS and website of the Procuring Entity Concerned.”

This is to clarify, however, that the Deadline of Bid Submission for the aforementioned projects is
retained, which is on or before 10:00 AM of 07 February 2024 (Wednesday), following the
procedures as indicated in the Philippine Bidding Documents of the respective projects. Late bids
shall not be accepted.

Please be guidgd accordingly.

LE C.
Chainperson, ICT-BAC




